
BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES 

July 8, 2015 

This was a regularly scheduled meeting of the communications committee. We met at 10:30 
AM in the Annex. 

Members Present – Janice Jensen, Linda Sanders, Debra Warneke, Rory Potter, Sarah Barnett, 
Bob Stockinger, Carolyn Beeson, and Nancy Triggs. 

Members Absent – Barbara Quinn, Rosemary Trevino, and Bill Burdick. 

Several recommendations were made to the Communication Committee during the Strategic 
Planning Meeting just recently held. More information should be included about the 
committees in the quarterly BellaBuzz publication. The Weekly Newsletter should include a 
notice printed quarterly that would include a wrap-up of the prior quarter’s pertinent BellaVita 
news worthy events.  

Communication committee members were urged to formulate articles that they feel would 
benefit all BellaVita residents. The BellaVita established media presentation guidelines were 
given to each member. 

The block captain volunteer listing needs some updating and more backup personnel as some 
persons have moved from the subdivision.  A substitute is needed for Bonnie Murphy. 

The receipt of the pictorial directory books is still uncertain. Proofs have been sent back and 
forth from BellaVita to the company, and we are hoping for a four-week delivery time.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Sarah Barnett, Secretary 

 

 


